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Philippine Guarantee Corporation

PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2023-064

NOTICE OF AWARD "

July 19, 2023

MS. PATRICIA B. GUANSING
Pachot General Merchandise
52 C Dagupan St., Brgy. Mariblo,
SFDM, Quezon City

Dear Ms. Guansing:

This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for procurement of 2023
Corporate Giveaways (Lot 4: Genuine Leather Slim Business Card Organizer Wallet)
is awarded to Pachot General Merchandise in the amount of Pesos: One Hundred
Sixty-One Thousand (Php161,000.00), inclusive of applicable taxes

Pachot General Merchandise is therefore required from receipt of this Notice of
Award to formally enter into contract with PHILGUARANTEE. For this requirement,
you may coordinate with Ms. Milagros M. Baet of the Strategy Management and
Communications Department at mmbaet@philguarantee.gov.ph.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest possible
time.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

ERTO E. PASCUAL ™"
President and CEG">».,

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on : ‘/‘“’j A, 20235
Name of Representative of the Bidder : Ph rrvicir Guns! Sixe
Authorized Signature : v/
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